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Monday 26th February  

 

Dear Parents/carers, 

 

To finish this terms topic ‘Dinosaur Planet’ we have organised a trip for the children to go to the 

Kinema in the Woods to watch ‘The Good Dinosaur.’ 

This will take place on Tuesday 20th March. The children will need to come to school in their school 

uniform as normal. The coach will be leaving at 9.15am and we will be returning in time for lunch 

back at school.  

 

The Kinema will provide the children with a drink of water or juice and popcorn. We hope that the 

children will enjoy their cinema experience and provide them with the opportunity to consolidate 

their knowledge about dinosaurs.  

 

We ask for a voluntary contribution of £ 9.  However, if we do not receive enough funds, this trip 

may not go ahead. Monetary donations to be at school by Friday 9th March to secure the booking.  

Thank you in advance. If any parents are available to help on the trip, then please let the class 

teacher know.  We will then see how many helpers we have and let you know if we need you to 

support the group.  

 

 

Please sign the form below to allow permission for your child to attend the Kinema trip. 

 

Yours sincerely 

Year 1/2  team. 

 

 

Mrs Darling                                       Mrs Hall                                      Mrs Wilson 

 

 

--------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

I give permission for my 

child__________________________ class___________ 

to attend the Kinema trip. 

 

Signed________________________________________________ 


